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The Knight’s Tablet 

“Put on the armor of God and fight the good fight of faith.” – St. Paul April 28, 2021 

Upcoming Events 
 

April 29~ Blood Drive at the KC Hall see 

page 2. 

 

May 3~ St. Paul PTO Nominations due. 

See page 2 

 

May 3~ Talent Video due!  See page 3 

for details. 

 

May 3– 7 Teacher Appreciation Week. 

 

May 4~ Flower Pick up– See page 2 for 

details. 

 

May 5~ Send a flower to your teacher 

day.  See page 2 for details. 

 

May 7~ NOON DISMISSAL/ Faith Friday/ 

Spirit Day/ Jack and Jill Softball game 

at Old Monroe Ball Park 

 

May 9 ~ Happy Mother’s Day 

 

May 20~ PK Last Day 

 

May 21~ Field Day, Noon Dismissal, 

Spirit Day, 8th Grade’s Last Day 
 

May 25 ~ PK 4 Celebration 

 

May 26~ Last Day of School/ Kindergarten 

Celebration @10:30AM - NOON DIMISSAL 

 

  

 

Good afternoon - If you have some spare 

time here is a great way to feel like a part 

of a community.  We are in need of some 

extra help with general up keep.  While 

many may want to give of their time, it 

can be difficult to align schedules.  Please 

check out this link and consider choosing 

a task that best suits you and your family 

to complete on your own time. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/

go/805094BABA629A3FA7-grounds 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Anthony, help us to be fair to every-

one.  Help us to  return 

everything we borrow.  

And help us find things 

when they are lost!  

Amen.  Saint Anthony, 

pray for us.   

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/805094BABA629A3FA7-grounds
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/805094BABA629A3FA7-grounds


Teacher  

Appreciation Week! 
 

NEXT WEEK IS NATIONAL TEACHER APPRECIA-

TION WEEK.  ST. PAUL PTO HAS A WEEK FULL OF 

APPRECIATION PLANNED BUT WE NEED YOUR 

HELP NEXT WEDNESDAY!   WE WANT TO THANK 

OUR TEACHERS FOR HELPING US GROW BY GIV-

ING THEM FLOWERS.  WE ARE ASKING THE STU-

DENTS TO BRING IN A FLOWER FOR THEIR 

TEACHER ON WEDNESDAY MORNING, WE WILL 

BE PROVIDING VASES TO THEM TO COLLECT 

THEIR FLOWERS LET'S SHOW OUR TEACHERS 

HOW MUCH WE APPRECIATE THEM!                         

-SPPTO OFFICERS 

Mark your  

calendars for 

the next  

rosary night on Tuesday, 

May 4 @ 6:30pm. This will 

be a once-a-month occur-

rence.  All ages are wel-

come!  Kids are encouraged 

to come and be the leaders 

in prayer. 

St. Paul Parent 
Teacher Organization  

2021-2022   

Election of  Officers 
Positions are available and needed for 
the 2021-2022 School Year.  You may 

volunteer yourself  or nominate another 
parent.  Please contact the school office 

May 3, 2021 if  you are interested in 
joining the SPPTO Board.   THANK 

YOU!! 

SPPTO Flower Pick up will 

be on Tuesday, May 4 in the 

Gym from 2:45PM – 6:00PM 



St. Paul’s Got Talent! 

2021 

St. Paul students are once again invited to       

participate in a school-wide, virtual talent  show! 

Last year was a great success and it will be excit-

ing to see what this year brings! Videos should be 

around 40 seconds long and each child should 

state their name and grade at the beginning of 

the clip. Videos can be saved to Google Drive and 

shared with: 

 mdfabio@stpaulknights.org                        

The deadline to participate is Monday, May 3rd   

Please reach out to Ms. DeFabio if you have any   

         questions.  Be creative 

                and have fun!  

mailto:mdefabio@stpaulknights.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 






